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Dear Parents and Carers 

In school this half term, we continue to focus on Belonging. It is part of our School Development Plan, a focus in our Collective 

Worship and is helping us understand better that we are part of a school community, a Fellowship of two schools and a Multi 

Academy Trust of many and varied schools. This week we shared a book called ‘The Tree Keepers’, by Gemma Koomer, which 

helped us to think about how Belonging makes us feel. 

 

Year 5/6 had a super trip to Askham Bryan College on Wednesday. We were very proud of the children's behaviour and the 

quality of the questions. Thank you to those parents who accompanied us on the trip and the adults in school for organising 

this worthwhile visit and well done Teamwork Tigers! 

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Gardiner 

 

 

 

Apples -      Pears -   

Teddy - Confidence    Rufus - Perseverance 

      Evie - Independence 

 

Busy Bees -      Tigers -   

Tuesday - Positivity    Jessica -  Positivity 

Harry - Determination   Louie - Independence  

 
Willow -   46  

Hawthorn -  17 

Rowan -   19 

Maple -   48 

Well done to Maple this 

week! 



Reader of the Week and Golden Writer Awards 

Congratulations to Albert (R) who has been awarded our Golden Writer Award for working very 
hard and producing some very good work.  
 
A huge well done to Tenzin (Y1) who was chosen as Reader of the Week for demonstrating brilliant 
reading skills.  
 
 
Both children have enjoyed a visit to Mrs Gardiner’s stationery shop to choose their prizes. Well done!  

Spring Term Diary Dates (more information to follow in due course) 

 

27.01.25   FONR smart recycling clothes collection  

05.02.25   Eco Day (all children should bring outdoor shoes with them on this date as we will do some  

    activities on the field). Eco and Wellbeing Advocates are also leading nature journalling workshops 

    to all children in school  

07.02.25   Number Day—All children encouraged to come ‘Dressed for Digits’ - £1     

    donations through JustGiving only, no cash please:  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/1734690796585?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL  

11.02.25    Meet the teacher appointments (booking via Arbor) 

12.02.25   Eco club trip to Kith Homestead (part 2/4) 

    FONR movie night (information below)  

13.02.25   Meet the teacher appointments (booking via Arbor) 

14.02.25   Break up for half term 

04.03.25   Pears class trip to Ilkley Toy Museum  

06.03.25   World Book Day—Dress up as your favourite book character (no      

    accessories, please)  

    Book Swap—bring any old books in and swap them to take a new      

    treasure home! Donations to be brought in at the start of the day 

13.03.25   Grandparent morning—grandparents invited into school to join their      

    child in class from 9.15—10.00 to see what sorts of learning they get up to. Refreshments will be  

    available in the hall for £1 each (cash only) - proceeds to go to FONR. Please contact the school  

    office, FAO Mrs Gardiner, if your child’s grandparent(s) are attending so we know to expect them  

19.03.25   Busy Bees class trip to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park  

03.04.25   Easter Service—2.30pm in the school hall. All welcome 

04.04.25   Break up for Easter 

 

Please keep checking the calendar for regular updates including further school trips and 
experiences to be added.  

Celebration Weekly Music 

This week our children listened to and enjoyed Carole King: You've Got a Friend 

Carole King - You've Got a Friend (Official Audio)  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/1734690796585?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eAR_Ff5A8Rk


FONR Updates 

FONR’s next clothes collection is on Monday 27th January, in time for any post Christmas clear outs! 

Please can you bring any donations to school drop off and leave with collectors in the Square and Compass car park on the day 

before, 9am. If you can’t make this time, please contact FONR who will try to help.  

Only weatherproof bags are accepted for donations. 

The link for the company we are now using is below, where you can check what they accept. Only reusable, good quality items 

please. 

Thanks  

FONR 

https://www.smartrecycling.org.uk 
 

 

https://www.smartrecycling.org.uk/

